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Subject: An Earnest Appeal to Nominate Students from Your Coliege to Participate at the 13th
Annual National Conclave of Bharatiya Chhatra Sansad (Indian Students’ Parliament)
Scheduled on January 10, 11 and 12, 2024, at MIT World Peace University, Pune

Dear Vice Chancellor,
Greetings from Bharatiya Chhatra Sansad Foundation & MIT School of Government, Pune!

Your support has been vital for the grand success of previous editions of the annual national conclaves
of Bharatiya Chhatra Sansad (Indian Students’ Parliament), a non-political platform founded by
Shri. Rahul V. Karad. Our altruistic and relentless efforts have not just uniquely impacted the minds
of youth but have also attracted appreciation and support from several institutions of global governance
like United Nations, Commonwealth, SAARC and Inter Parliamentary Union, Geneva.

The 13th annual national conclave of Bharatiya Chhatra Sansad is scheduled to be held on January
10, 11 and 12, 2024, at MIT World Peace University, Pune.

Like previous years, only the selected university students from all states of India will get the opportunity
to participate at the conclave to have dialogue and deliberations with a number of stalwarts from

On behalf of our President - Padma Vibhushan Dr Raghunath A Mashelkar; Founder - Shri Rahul
V Karad and support institutions like Union Ministry for Youth Affairs and Sports, Government
of India, Ministry of Higher & Technical Education, Maharashtra, Association of Indian
Universities (AIU) and All India Council for Technical Education (AICTE), I request you to
circulate this information among all the affiliated colleges under you and nominate maximum
number of students (representation from both boys and girls) with leadership qualities, from
your College/Institution to participate at the forthcoming conclave.

We solicit your kind support in promotion of the upcoming conclave by:

The students can register online through the website www.bharatiyachhatrasansad.org. For more
information or clarification about the registration process and formalities, we may be contacted on
8888815421/22/23 or via email info@bharatiyachhatrasansad.org. o~

Your affirmative response will be much appreciated. . \fl/
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With best regards, / D
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Dr. R. M. Chitnis AR

Vice Chancellor,

ENTG MIT World Peace University, Pune /}
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